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Farm Bill Meetings to be Held in Wichita 

 

In December 2018, the 2018 Farm Bill was passed. While there are similarities 

in the bill, there are also some significant differences. The meetings being held 

around the state will cover new provisions of the program, economic choices to 

consider when making a decision, and a new decision tool will be presented to 

help producers make a decision. Discussion will take a look at commodity 

programs, particularly the economics of the ARC/PLC decision and the OSU-

KSU Farm Program Decision Aid. Time will also be allotted for discussion of the 

SCO and changes in crop insurance. 

These programs will be highlighted with speakers: Dr. Mykel Taylor, Dr. Monte 

Vandeveer, Robin Reid, Dr. Dan O’Brien, as well as extension agents and FSA 

personnel.  

One of the meetings will be held in Wichita on August 30th at the Sedgwick 

County Extension from     8:30 a.m. – Noon. There is no fee to attend the 

meeting, but registration is required. You can register online at 

https://bit.ly/2MTDsTi or by calling the Sedgwick County Extension office at  

316-660-0153. 

Additional information can be found online at:  

http://agmanager.info/events/k-state-2018-farm-bill-meetings  

https://bit.ly/2MTDsTi
http://agmanager.info/events/k-state-2018-farm-bill-meetings

